
When designing a new playground who better to ask for design advice than the kids who 
will be playing there. YOU are the expert playground designer, and we would like you to 
draw a picture or tell us about your dream playground! We want our playground to reflect 
the Center and experiences living in the West – so keep that in mind as you create your 
design. Your ideas could be incorporated into the final playground design.

Artwork will be on display during the Hootin’ Howlin’ Halloween Event Friday, October 31st 
from 1:30-4:30 pm. Please plan to join us for the unveiling of the new playground design!

Visit centerofthewest.org/learn for details about the playground project.

Drop off or mail your drawing by 10/28/14 to: 
Education Department
Buffalo Bill Center of the West
720 Sheridan Avenue
Cody, WY  82414

Or scan your drawing and send it to: gretchenh@centerofthewest.org

Children’s Playground Design Form


